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HARVARD WATER SYSTEMS STUDY COMMITTEE 
MINUTES 

Wednesday, May 20, 2015 
Hapgood Meeting Room 

 
Present 
Committee Members: Kyle Hedrick; Carrie Fraser; Jack Guswa 
 
Others: Paige O’Brien  
 
This meeting was called to order by Mr. Hedrick at 8:49 a.m. 
 

Welcome New Members  
Mr. Hedrick welcomed Ms. Fraser and Mr. Guswa to the group and shared the history of the Committee’s 
evolution. He stated that Wells 2 + 5 currently meet the Town Center’s current requirement; but a salt intrusion 
in #2 and pumping restrictions on #5 are cause for concern and a focus on long range strategic plan.  
 

Presentation of the Selectmen’s Charge 
Mr. Hedrick made available to the group the Revised Charge to the Water System Study Committee. 
 

Description for Tasks at Hand 
1. Existing water district – replacing the back-up supply; one well to meet daily requirement as opposed to 

several adding up to meet need; there is a need for acreage to deliver the necessary quantity of water; 
a deliverable is a model for best location 

2. Quantify Devens opportunity – is there an expiration?  
3. Meeting long range needs; 
4. Consider future potential beyond current district; 

 
 Action – Ms. Frasier to find out the school’s long term plan as it relates to water usage 

 
 
Mr. Hedrick made a motion to adjourn at 9:40 a.m.   
 

Next meeting will be Wednesday, May 27, 2015 at 8:45 in the Hapgood Meeting Room. 
 
 
Documents cited: 

 Revised Charge to the Committee, Approved April 28, 2015 
 

 
 
 
Respectfully submitted by Paige O’Brien  


